
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Direct Referral 
 
 
 
 
TO:              Honorable John Dickert, Mayor 
                    Members of the Common Council 
 
FROM:        Terry Parker 
                    Human Resources Manager 
 
DATE:        June 17, 2010 
 
RE:             Appearance before Personnel/Finance Committee 
 
 
 
Scott Letteney, Deputy City Attorney, and I respectfully request the opportunity to appear 
before the Personnel/Finance Committee to discuss strategy regarding upcoming contract 
negotiations with the City’s labor unions. 
 


